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Fort Wayne Business Weekly - "Is Your Website ADA
Compliant?"
February 5, 2016 Fort Wayne

Adam Bartrom of the Fort Wayne office authored his regular column in the
Fort Wayne Business Weekly, "Is Your Website ADA Compliant?" The
article was published on Feb. 5 and addressed the recent surge of
lawsuits brought against employers for failing to ensure that their websites
are ADA compliant.

http://www.fwbusiness.com/opinions/columnist/article_e5edabf5-a7d3-5a8f-9ef7-30b6c3fcac92.html

